
Closer collaboration between members of the Vincentian 

Family is an identified strategic priority for the majority of 

religious congregations, lay associations and 

organizations who are part of the Vincentian tradition.  

The Vincentian Family Collaborative Action Program is 

the first initiative of its kind offering theoretical and 

practical training on how different members of the 

Vincentian Family can work more effectively together at a 

Global, Regional and Local level.  

As a result of this program participants will :  

 appreciate the world wide Vincentian Family’s 

potential to help people and communities emerge 

from poverty.  

 become familiar with the Vincentian roots and 

tradition of collaboration.  

 through practical modules examine different models 

of collaboration.  

 learn how to motivate others to come together to 

plan new initiatives and promote Systemic Change.  

 appreciate that collaboration and Systemic Change 

are ongoing processes of conversion.  

 “Let us work together to share the Good News                                    

and communicate life to those who are poor”  

(VFCAP) 

Vincentian Family 

Collaborative  

Action Program 

Paris,  18 - 25 May 2013 

Place:  

Motherhouse of the 

Congregation of the 

Mission (95 Rue de 

Sèvres, Paris, France)  
 

Date:  

19-24 May 2013  

(Arrival on May 18th, 

departure on May 

25th)  
 

Program Cost:  

350 Euros  

 

For more information 

contact your local 

Branch leader. 


